

# THAC WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 31 JULY 2020



## FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

#### Let's all play our part

As part of the Thomas Hassall Community we all play our part in providing a safe environment for everyone.

Thank you to families who are adhering to social distancing whether at pick-up, drop-off or accessing College reception. Together we model to the students being responsible citizens by following NSW Health, the Premier and the Chief Medical Officer directives and also creating a calm and caring community.

#### How you play your part

- Adults to stand 1.5m apart- use the signage spaced at 1.5m apart on the fence along the Kindy gate or on the pathway at 3-6 pick-up.
- Do not gather with other families at pick-up or drop-off.
- Arrive for pick-up as close to pick-up times as possible as this provides effective flow of traffic and limits adult-to-adult contact.

### **Mrs Sandy Wheeler**

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School